
If you want to sign up to have your child in COOP:  

 Your child must be 4 by Sept. 1, 2017  

 Potty trained  

 Have immunizations required by the state and a birth certificate  

 

Please be aware that this is a kindergarten readiness program taught by the students and 

supervised by an experienced adult.  

 

If you are signed up at more than one program please make your choice immediately and cancel 

the one you will not be attending. We need to get our lists accurate as soon as possible.   

The registration fee of $35.00 is non-refundable.  

 

You will be receiving a letter by the middle of July telling you when the parent meeting is and 

your child’s start date.  

 

Welcome to the COOP!  

Missy Bordenkircher-Director  

Pam O’Connor-Daytime Coordinator  

Paula Newberry-Evening Coordinator  

623-412-4412  

 


